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Message from

Editor in Chief of

Thai Journal of Gastroenterology 2007-2008

Editorial
Greeting

Dear Members

The second issues of Thai Journal of Gastroenterology for this year, the editorial board still work

hard to achieve the difficult task.  We have to say many thanks to our pharmaceutical colleagues who

support and make this journal possible.

Finally, we would like to say congratulation to our recent graduates from passing the GI board

examination.  We hope they all will success in their ways and keep in touch with the Gastroenterological

Association of Thailand.

Duangporn  Thong-Ngam, M.D.

The Editor in Chief


